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LRSD Interschool Staff                                            

Collaboration Day                                  

Friday, March 17                                         

No classes for all grades 

Wear green   
tomorrow! Sabre Reading Goals                               

To further our focus on literacy we are               
encouraging our students to participate in 
the monthly reading challenge.  We want 

every student to explore a new book genre 
which will also support reaching their                  

reading goals.  The theme for March is 
“Adventure Stories”!  The teachers will 

track the individual goals of their students 
and add to the hallway bulletin boards    

showcasing student success! 

Livingstone Parents Association                                     

Little Caesars Pizza Kit Fundraiser                                  

The Association is holding a Little Caesar’s                     

Fundraiser until March 30.  Your child will be                

bringing home order forms and we ask that any 

orders be turned into the Office.  There is also an 

online ordering option for your convenience.                                                  

The Parents Association provides tremendous              

support to our students such as field trip                          

assistance,  hot lunch options and special                     

activities. Products will be delivered to the school 

for pick up around April 17.  Notice will be given 

for the exact date prior to pickup.  There is a great                          

selection of pizza, gluten-free options, breads                   

and cookie doughs!                                                               

The next Parents Association and School Council 

Meeting will take place on March 21, at 6:30 p.m.                                                                    

Co-op cards are available at the Office and the       

Association receives 10% back for any purchased.  

They may be used for gas, hardware or groceries.  

2023—2034 

Ski Academy Information Night 

Wednesday, March 29 

6:00 p.m. in the Learning Commons 

New families are welcome to attend!                                         

Registration opens in early April.  

Rock Your Socks Day March 21!                                                                      

World Down Syndrome Awareness Day is a global 

celebration which takes place on March 21.                         

The day (21) signifies the 21st chromosome which 

causes Down Syndrome.  To promote inclusivity 

we invite you to wear 

your best mismatched 

socks that day! For 

more information visit 

dsat.ca/wdsd 

A reminder to junior and senior athletes that all 
volleyball and basketball fees are past due.                

Payment may be made at the Office or on School 
Cash Online.  Badminton is in full swing and                

practices take place every Tuesday and Thursday 
from 3:30—5:00 p.m. 


